
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      2021 Flower Basket Watering 
 
MEETING DATE: September 1, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
City Staff waters the flower baskets and the Chamber buys the flowers.  Kyle from the 
chamber office is requesting that the City water the flowers next year (2021).  The 
reason for the request is that the flowers have to be ordered in advance to get a 
reduced price.  This cooperation with the private sector to make Cannon Falls a 
beautiful place to live is what makes a great community.    
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please consider the request to water the flower baskets for the year 2021.  I believe it is 
a great partnership and recommend the continuation of watering the flower baskets. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Make a motion to have public works staff water the flower baskets for the year 2021.  


